FILE COPY

THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

Vancouver, B. C. V6T 1W5

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR
ANCILLARY SERVICES
LABOUR RELATIONS
PERSONNEL

January 23, 1976.

Mr. Ian Mackenzie, President,
Association of University and
 College Employees, Local #1
c/o Campus Mail

Dear Mr. Mackenzie:

Re: A.U.C.E. University Labour Committee

This is to advise the following are the members of the above-mentioned Committee:

Mr. W. L. Clark

Mr. I. F. Bell

Mr. H. J. Burian

Yours very truly,

W. L. Clark, Assistant Director of

Personnel and Labour Relations